
 
 

14th May 2025 

Sports Day 2025 

Dear parents/carers, 

We look forward to welcoming you to our sports days on Tuesday 8th July and Thursday 10th July on the 
school field. Sports day is an important event in the school calendar, and we will be promoting the 
positive sporting values of teamwork, passion, honesty, respect, self-belief, and determination.  

Children are to come to school on sports day wearing their Hilderthorpe PE kit, including black or navy 
shorts and trainers that fasten securely. No pumps please. Athletes may wear a t-shirt in their team 
colour, a white t-shirt or Hilderthorpe PE top. 

It is advised that your child has sun-cream and a sunhat depending on the weather. Your child will be 
able to take a water bottle out in order to stay hydrated during the event. No energy drinks please.  

Sports days are as follows: 

Tuesday 8th July 9.30am      Year 1 & 2 

Tuesday 8th July 1.30pm      Red & Blue Class 

Thursday 10th July 9.30am   Year 3 & 4 

Thursday 10th July 1.30pm   Year 5 & 6 

We warmly welcome parents, carers and extended families to watch and cheer on our sports stars.  
Please enter our sports event via the hall side gate.  Parents attending our morning sports days are 
welcome to stay and take a seat on the field whilst we register the children and get them ready to start 
the 
event.                                                                                                                                                             

We ask that you spectate from the seating area.  You will be able to follow your child to all four of their 
events. Your child will return to their year group after each event so that we know where they are at all 
times.  Please encourage and motivate all our pupils to take part. 

In the event of bad weather, the sports will have to be postponed, and a text message will be sent.  We 
appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you. 

Kind regards, 

Mr J Hodgson  

PE Coordinator 
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